From: _WEB_Planning

Sent: 21 November 2017 12:27
To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: FW: Contact us from website

----- Original Message-----

From: Website.Email

Sent: 19 November 2017 23:00

To: _WEB_Customer Services
Subject: Contact us from website

Contact us from website

Name : |
Enail: I

Message:
We attended a SDC plan meeting in Painswick last week. Thank you for providing the
opportunity for comment.

I noted the following points:

1. SDC doesn't have a housing quota to fullfill 2. SDC could provide no evidence of a
requirement for extra housing in Painswick.

The general consensus of the people in the room during my visit was that extra housing in
Painswick was NOT required.
I suggested that the village should be properly polled if this was in doubt.

I would therefore hope that any decision to progress ANY new development sites in
Painswick should respect the above sentiments or provide information to the contrary. I
would also expect that any views to the contrary would be derived from long term residents
of Painswick, not property developers or individuals with interests in such developments.
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